
                                                                                                                          

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Thank you, as always, for your continued support and understanding of our Weekend School "Hoshuko" PTA

activities. We’re excited to announce the sale of our newly updated Hoshuko original T-shirts! This year’s edition

features the popular hibiscus revival design on the left chest, and the school name on the back has been updated

to "The Japanese International Academy of Guam." The shirts are available in 3 colors: candy pink, newly

introduced white, and bright aqua (green). We’ve also refreshed the ink colors with vibrant turquoise blue, mist

blue, and a soft cherry blossom pink. Designed to appeal to students of all ages, teachers, and parents, these T-

shirts are perfect for school events like Sports Day and Spirit Day, as well as regular Saturdays and various other

occasions. We hope many of you will enjoy wearing them!!

 
Prices: For 1 T-shirt: $18 / 2 T-shirts: $17 each / 3 or more T-shirts: $16 each
How to Order: Please apply using this Google Form. 
                      You may also scan the QR code on the right to access the form.
Order Deadline: Sunday, August 17
Payment Method: Please prepare either cash (exact amount please) or 
                          a check (payable to: The Japanese School of Guam) at the time of T-shirt pickup.
Estimated Distribution: Early October

Once you submit your order, a confirmation will be sent to the email address you provided in the
Google Form. Please verify that the information is correct.
We will notify you by email or other means once the details of the pickup and payment location are
finalized.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Yasui (PTA President) at guamhoshupta@gmail.com or
speak with any of the PTA board members.

Warm regards,

Japanese International Academy of Guam 
Weekend School Hoshuko PTA
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O r i g i n a l  T - S h i r t  S a l e  
J u n e  7 ,  2 0 2 5  

https://forms.gle/VmSyNy6K7aHkmMFM9
mailto:guamhoshupta@gmail.com

